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Topeka ramp closures scheduled tonight, tomorrow night

The Kansas Department of Transportation has scheduled temporary ramp closures to occur
tonight and overnight tomorrow on I-70 and U.S. 75 in Topeka. Motorists should plan for
the following closures:

Tonight, Sept. 25, from approximately 6 p.m. to 6 a.m.:
e The Fairlawn Road entrance ramp onto westbound 1-70. A detour will direct
motorists to eastbound I-70, to Gage Boulevard, to westbound 1-70.
e The westbound I-70 exit ramp to Wanamaker Road. A detour will direct motorists to
Auburn Road, to eastbound I-70, to Wanamaker Road.

e The westbound I-70 exit ramp to I-470. A detour will direct motorists to Auburn
Road, to eastbound I-70, to 1-470.

e The Wanamaker Road entrance ramp onto westbound I-70 will close upon
completion of the Fairlawn Road entrance ramp. A detour will direct motorists to
eastbound I-70, to Fairlawn Road, to westbound I-70.

Tomorrow, Sept. 26, from approximately 6 p.m. until 6 a.m. on Friday, Sept. 27:
e The westbound I-70 exit ramp to Wanamaker Road. (Detour listed above.)
e The Wanamaker Road entrance ramp onto westbound I-70. (Detour listed above.)
e The westbound I-70 exit ramp to [-470. (Detour listed above.)

Tomorrow, Sept. 26, from approximately 11 p.m. until 5 a.m. on Friday, Sept. 27:
e The southbound U.S. 75 flyover bridge to eastbound I-70/Gage Boulevard. A detour
will direct motorists to westbound I-70, to Fairlawn Road, to eastbound I-70/Gage
Boulevard.

All work is conditions permitting. Message boards and signage will be in place to alert and
direct motorists.
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KDOT urges all motorists to be alert and obey the warning signs when approaching and
driving through a highway work zone. To stay aware of highway construction projects across
Kansas, go to www.KanDrive.gov or call 5-1-1.
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This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. For information
about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Division of Communications, 700 SW Harrison
St., 2" FI. West, Topeka, KS 66603-3745 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired — 711.

Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks:
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